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Exhibit E  - Customer Notice 
 



  
 
July 1, 2008 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Beginning on July 15, 2008,  the prices, service descriptions, and the terms and 
conditions for long distance services that you are provided by Consolidated 
Communications Network Services, Inc. will no longer be on file at the Public Utilities 
Commission of Ohio (PUCO).  
 
Consolidated Communications currently provides direct dialed and directory assistance 
calls originating and terminating within the State of Ohio. 
 
This modification does not automatically result in a change in the prices, terms, or 
conditions of those services to which you currently subscribe.   Consolidated 
Communications Network Services, Inc. must still provide a customer notice at least 
fifteen days in advance of rate increases, changes in terms and conditions and 
discontinuance of existing services.  Additionally, you will be able to view the company’s 
future service offerings in a price list online at www.consolidated.com or you can 
request a copy of this information by contacting Consolidated Communications Network 
Services, Inc. at 1-800-500-9000 or by U.S. Mail at Consolidated Communications 
Network Services, Inc., 121 S. 17th Street, Mattoon, IL., 61938. 
 
Since these services will no longer be on file with the Commission, this means that the 
agreement reached between the customer and the company, instead of the document on 
file at the PUCO, will now control new services or changes in service.  This agreement, 
whether it is verbal or written, will still be subject to consumer protections required and 
enforced by the PUCO.   
 
For any new services or changes in service, it will be important that you carefully review 
and confirm the price, terms and conditions.   
 
If you have any questions about this matter, please call Consolidated Communications 
Network Services, Inc.  at the toll free number 800-500-9000 or visit us at 
www.consolidated.com.   
 
Sincerely, 
Consolidated Communications Network Services, Inc. 
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